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NOTICE OF BENEFIT CHANGE 
 

 
NetCare Life & Health Insurance Company announces the following medical benefit changes to your   

NetCare Medical Policy: 

 
INFLUENZA VACCINATIONS  

Effective immediately, eligible members may now receive their Influenza vaccinations (Flu Shots) 

at Kmart Pharmacy on Guam with no cost to members.  Members must present their NetCare ID card to 

receive this free service.  Appointment is not necessary but vaccination is only available during Pharmacy 

hours and while supplies last.  Please remember Influenza Vaccination/Flu Shot is limited to one (1) per 

year. 

   
SPECIALTY MEDICATION 

Effective January 1, 2015, coverage for prescribed specialty medications are limited to Kmart 

Pharmacies when purchased on Guam and Hawaii   

Specialty medications purchased at other retail pharmacies on Guam and Hawaii will no longer be 

a covered benefits or eligible under the Medical plan benefits (starting January 1, 2015). 

This does not affect eligible Specialty medications purchased in the Continental United States or 

the Philippines, subject to Medical plan benefits.   

What are Specialty medications?  These are medications that treat rare or complex conditions and 

are typically higher cost medications. Members may view the complete list of specialty medications 

online at www.optumrx.com or by calling NetCare’s office at #671-472-3610. 

Other (non-Specialty) medications/prescriptions on the OptumRx Prescription Drug List will 

continue to be available at all NetCare/OptumRx Participating Pharmacies.  Members may view the PDL 

online at www.optumrx.com or by calling NetCare’s office at #671-472-3610.    
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